



## **Astbury and Moreton Neighbourhood Plan**

**Meeting held at Astbury Village Hall,  
Wednesday 25th. February 2015**

**Present:** John Carter (JC), Phill Critchlow, (PC), Judith Critchlow (AJC), Jill Harrison, (JH), Nick Sharman, (NS), Sandie Boynton, (SB), Don Muir, (DM), Andrew Thompson, (AT).

**Apologies: Andrew Rutherford, (AR), (Other abbreviations- CE- Cheshire East)**

1. JC introduced the meeting and the previous minutes were reviewed.
2. Mapping: Digital mapping event 5/2/2015 9.30-12.30 in Macclesfield-Tom Evans.—not very helpful as.... Not totally familiar with the system. NS to be our "expert!"
3. Cross parishes meeting 4th March organised by CE. -JC /DM to attend
4. Meeting 9th March with Highway engineers at Westfields to improve traffic in Village. DM/SB/JH and Tim Gresty to attend.
5. Looked at Quarry restoration map
6. Definitive map of footpaths.
7. Transport and Communications- 2nd. Draft- comments emailed to JC by 1st. March
8. Economy- NS has a list of businesses
9. Landscape- Look at Bunbury NP
10. Agreed nearly ready to release information to Parish Council and to publish to parishioners- release the timescales, and pie charts from the survey. Reviewed timeline and by April we should be able to meet CE with our draft policies. Consider a stand at Astbury Mayday to publicise the plan.
11. Finance- JC is starting to put together the finances- claim to be submitted before March. JC to claim AT's expenses- 10 days. Equipment needed for banners and stands and other publicity material.
12. Agreed to try to have newsletter ready for publication on 9th March on assumption that we do get funding.
13. Date of next meeting: 25th March 7.00 /7.30 pm Astbury Village Hall
14. The meeting ended at 8.40 pm.

Distribution—by email to all members. (including Parish Clerk)

Will NP Team please take note:

**Agreed that the NP Team would meet at 7pm for 30 minutes to collate our thoughts, (without AT) in February and subsequent meetings**